
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

October 12th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

 No grievances have been filed since the last full Senate meeting. 

The Staff Grievance Committee’s charter was discussed and approved unanimously by 

the Staff Senate Executive Committee.  The charter will be uploaded to the Staff Senate website 

soon. 

 A joint meeting between SGC and PED committee members to discuss the ongoing 

grievance policy review was held on Monday, October 4th.  Several great ideas came out of this 

meeting, which Virginia Hosono (PED Chair) and I will take to the next meeting with HR.  I 

continue to be grateful for Virginia and her committee, and for their willingness to help SGC 

navigate the policy review process. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


